
KEOKUK COUNTY BOARD PROCEEDINGS 
MAY 16, 2022 

 
The Keokuk County Board of Supervisors met in regular session, Monday, May 16, 2022 in the 
Board Room of the Courthouse.  Present were:  Michael C. Hadley, Fred Snakenberg, Daryl Wood 
and Christy Bates, County Auditor. 
 
Wood moved, Snakenberg seconded to approve the agenda.  All ayes and motion carried.   
 
Snakenberg moved, Wood seconded to approve the minutes of May 9, 2022 as submitted.  All ayes 
and motion carried.    
 
Met with Engineer McGuire regarding the Keokuk County Highway Department.  Discussion arose 
regarding obstruction of county right-of-way due to continued parking of private trucks and trailers in 
the right-of-way.  Said matter will be discussed with the County Attorney regarding a plan of action.  
Removal of the old county shop should start soon and assumedly completed on or by May 27th.  The 
pavement grinders are working on V67 (Baden road) and will then move to the Harper road next.   
 
Public hearing for the vacating of county road in Sections 1 & 2, Township 77N, Range 13W, Prairie 
Township part of 150th Avenue and possible decision following thereof was held with Engineer 
McGuire.  No adjoining landowners or interested parties were present.  No oral or written objections 
were received.    Wood moved, Snakenberg seconded to close the public hearing at 9:08 a.m.   All ayes 
and motion carried.  Snakenberg moved, Wood seconded to approve vacating said section of road as 
submitted.  All ayes and motion carried.   
 
Wood moved, Snakenberg seconded approval of the May 16, 2022 claim listing as submitted.  All ayes 
and motion carried. 
 
Hadley moved, Wood seconded acknowledgement of personnel report for Jone Roquet, Board of 
Review member, Assessor’s Office, as submitted.  All ayes and motion carried.    
 
Various Board and Committee reports was held.  Wood attended a monthly RUSS meeting.  
Snakenberg attended Mental Health and SEIL meetings.  Hadley attended a Rural Housing Trust Fund 
meeting last week. 
 
Discussion of old/new business and public comment was held as follows:  Cox Sanitation & 
Recycling sent notification regarding a monthly increase for collection services thereof; updated on a 
HIPAA compliance conversation with Ahlers & Cooney and possible boring of a new water line into 
the Courthouse.   
 
On vote and motion Hadley adjourned the meeting at 9:55 a.m. 
 
The above and foregoing information is a summary of the minutes taken at the above indicated 
meeting.  The full and complete set of minutes is available at the Keokuk County Auditor’s Office 
and www.keokukcounty.iowa.gov. 
 
 
  Approved __________  Disapproved __________ 
 
 
___________________________ __________________________ ___________________________ 
Michael C. Hadley                          Daryl Wood                                 Fred Snakenberg  
             
 
 

http://www.keokukcounty.iowa.gov/

